
Come join the Hebrew School class and families today, Thursday, Oct. 20 at 5 p.m. and help them decorate and enjoy a
harvest snack in the Sukkah!

We'll have cider and treats and bless the lulav and etrog. Come for an hour or just a few minutes to honor the Harvest
Festival with us! We'd love to fill our harvest booth with song and celebration.

All are welcome!

Mo'adim L'Simchah!

FMI: info@adasyoshuron.org
207-594-4523

-- 
Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
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www.adasyoshuron.org
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